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Katherine Dances her Way
to Fame

Sixth Form student, Katherine Henrys, has won a place at
Paul McCartney’s “Fame School” - the Liverpool Institute
of Performing Arts. The competition for entry into LIPA is
€normous.

Katherine has performed with the National Youth Ballet.
Inher spare time she is a student teacher ata Wolverhampton
School of Dance.

Mr Griffiths, Course Leader, commented: “Thomas Telford
School is fast gaining a reputation for its excellence in the
Performing Arts field. Katherine is the third student in as
many years to have been offered a place at LIPA. I am
delighted that we have been able to help such a talented
young person achieve animportant step towards a successful
future.”

Katherine dances in the park
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U13 Girls Football Team
County Champions!

The Under 13 Girls Football Team are County Champions.
In a thrilling final they beat Bridgnorth Endowed 2-1 after
extra time. Gemma Belcher and Sarah Dobslaw scored the
goals and team captain, Justine Goh (who plays for the
County at Under 14 level) made an outstanding contribution
to the match.

It has been a superb Winter Season for sport at Thomas
Telford School with many teams proving successful in a
variety of sports including football, hockey, basketball and
gymnastics. Headmaster, Mr Kevin Satchwell said: "Against
this background of outstanding sporting achievement, [ am
confident that our application for Sportsmark Gold will be
successful. Sportsmark identifies Schools which achieve
excellence in sport and its provision. In our next edition, I
expect to list all our sporting successes in detail and the roll
of honour of students who have represented the District,
County or Country."

Stop Press!! More County Champions - see reports on
Sports Page.
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Honour for Chairman

Putting Shropshire on the Map

Mr Neville Soper, Chairman of the
Governors at TTS, has been awarded an
Honorary Doctorate of Technology from
the University of Wolverhampton in
recognition of his support and
commitment to education and in
particular to mark the conclusion of
twenty two years of service as a member
of the Board of Governors at the
University.

Mr Soper spent his working life with
Tarmac rising from a £10 per week site
engineer to adirectorship of the company
who nominated him to the Governing
Board of Thomas Telford School when
the School opened in 1991.

Mr Satchwell said: “The students and
staff would like to offer their
congratulations to Mr Soper. We are
very pleased and proud that this honour
has been awarded to our Chairman.”

Protection for Savings!

‘ Left-right: Mr Jim Potter, Ben Harrison-Eason
and Mr Cyril Plant of the Advisory Council

Grateful thanks are due to the Parents
Advisory Council for providing
special protective clothing for the
Hockey Team’s goalkeeper.

The Advisory Council raises funds
throughout the year from events
organised by the Social Committee.

Photo courtesy of Sropshire Tourism

Second year Sixth Form Manufacturing students, Richard Walmsley and Gareth
Jones, have redesigned the leaflet dispensers used by Shropshire Tourism. The
dispensers will provide a high profile for the attractions in and around Shropshire
and it is hoped that they will feature at all information points ready for the
forthcoming season.

Pictured (left to right) are: Mr Adrian Dyde (Ironbridge Youth Hostel); Gareth
Jones; Ms Jacky Brookes (Marketing Manager, Shropshire Tourism); Richard
Walmsley; Mr Mark Hudson and Mr John Leach (Marketing Manager, Severn
Valley Railway).

Virtually Real Teachers!

Thomas Telford School is to establish a ‘Virtual Classroom’ that will link students
here to teachers based in other locations around the country as well as allowing
teachers with specialist expertise in this School to teach groups of students in other
areas.

The Virtual Classroom is based on video conferencing technology which provides
alarge image of the remote teacher who can see the students and talk directly to them.
‘Electronic Whiteboards’ on each end of the link will relay information and act as a
giant computer screen. TTS will link with John Cabot College in Bristol, Dixons
CTC in Bradford and Applemore College in Southampton. The DFEE is providing
some supportive funding.

Mr Len Adam, Project Manager at TTS, said: “The virtual classroom will increase
choice for our students. If, for example, a small number of students here wished to
learn Spanish but the class would be too small to be financially viable, using this
technology we could link with a class in one of our partner schools."

Christmas Treat for Children's Ward

Just before Christmas, Year 11 French students presented a giant size jar of Roses
chocolates and a huge tube of Smarties to the patients in the Children’s Ward at
Princess Margaret Hospital in Telford. French teacher, Miss Jill Corser said: “The
students had arranged a collection amongst themselves for their own Christmas treat
and then one of them, Martyn Haynes, suggested doubling their contributions and
spending half the proceeds on sweets for the Hospital. The patients were delighted!”




Our First GCSE Results - Outstanding

When the Government League Tables
were published in November, Thomas
Telford School ranked 33rd among the
top comprehensive schools nationally.

Last summer, our first students to take
GCSEs saw their hard work rewarded
with outstanding results. Animpressive
76% of the students gained 5 or more
GCSEs Grades A*-C which is more than
double the local average for Telford and
Wolverhampton schools and over 30%
higher than the national average. 100%
of our students achieved GCSE
qualification with 99% achieving atleast
5 or more GCSE passes. Consequently,
95% of these students are continuing
Post 16 education.

Mr Kevin Satchwell said “These figures
are outstanding and of significant
importance both locally and nationally
asthey demonstrate what can be achieved
by students from the full range of ability.
They show thatcomprehensive education
does work especially when the working
conditions of students and management
flexibility available to the headteacher
are combined appropriately.  These
achievements are largely due to the fact
that our students work a significantly
longer week than students from
neighbouring schools - an extra ten hours
per week teaching is the norm here."

Headmaster comment

Many parents have contacted me to ask
why we were not afforded the accolade
of Outstanding School by Her Majesty's
Chief Inspector, Chris Woodhead.

In conversation with Mr Woodhead's
office, I was informed that because we
are a new school we need to repeat our
outstanding examination performance
next year to achieve this status.

Parents, teachers and students should
however be congratulated as Thomas
Telford School has met all the other
criteria. I have every confidence that
our students will do well in the
forthcoming examinations so that we
can be allocated Outstanding School
status next year.
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Left-right: Professor Brimer,atthew Fletcher, Sabiha Nazir, Laura Watkins and Mr Ma;sley
Pictured at the Year 11 Achievement Evening with Professor Alan Brimer and Mr
Jack Mawdsley are students Matthew Fletcher, Sabiha Nazir and Laura Watkins
who received the Tarmac PLC Awards for the Most Outstanding Students of the Year
in recognition of their exceptionally good GCSE results. Each of them gained 10
GCSEs, Matthew and Sabiha achieved 8As including 4A* and Laura had 9As with
3A*. All three students are now studying for A Levels and plan to go on to
University.

Outstanding School - We Have To Wait One
More Year Says Her Majesty's Chief Inspector

5 February 1997

Mr K Satchwell

Headteacher

Thomas Telford School (CTC)

Old Park OFFICE FOR STANDARDS
Telford IN EDUCATION

Shropshire TF3 4NW

Deav M Smehonett,

I am very pleased to confirm the outstanding success that your school has achieved
in a very short space of time. OFSTED has already noted the school's impressive
GCSE results and will look to see if they can be matched next year.

I'hope very much that | will be able to give your school public recognition in my next

Annual Report. Meanwhile, | send my good wishes and congratulations to you all, and
especially to your teachers.

me\m%/
Tont Ugihon)

CHRIS WOODHEAD




Year 11 Achievement Evening

When Thomas Telford School first opened its
doors in September 1991, 160 eleven year olds
became pioneers in a new style of education.

GCSE examinations last summer at an
Achievement Evening which was held in
December.

Guests of Honour at the Year 11 Achievement §
Evening were Mr Jack Mawdsley the first |
Chairman of the Governing Board and Professor
Alan Brimer, Project Director, both of whom

have been involved with the School since its * —
conception. Pictured above, one of Chairman of the Governors, Mr

Tarmac PLC Outstanding Neville Soper, commented: ‘“The
Students of the Year Award  whole Governing Board congratulate
winners, Matthew Fletcher  a]] our first year 11 students who
with his parents. fully deserve their achievements due
to their hard work. I am also very
grateful to our supportive parents
and teachers who have backed the
School with its new way of teaching
and learning. As the School matures
over the next few years, I expect our
performance to get even better. The
young people who attend Thomas
Telford School will be able to show
prospective employers their true
capabilities. Taken alongside last
summer’s SATs results which placed
the School in the top 5% nationally
and the continued success at A level
and GNVQ, the School’s major
sponsors The Mercers’ Company and
Tarmac PLC have every reason to
feel proud of their involvement.”

Year 11 students were presented with their
examination certificates and their Records of
Achievement. There were also more than 30
special awards for outstanding achievement in
academic, sporting and performing arts fields.

Winner of the Peter Forrest Award

for Physics was Gareth Jones.
Pictured above with Gareth and
his parents is Mr Forrest (on right)
whose software company, DPM
Systems is based in Newport.

Pictured right celebrating
their achievements are
Christopher Hancock and
James Dowdall.




Celebrating GCSE Success

Comments received from parents after
the Year 11 Achievement Evening:

MrN K Ward wrote: "It was nice to look
back at the early years and the birth of
Thomas Telford School but even better
now because of the brilliant GCSE results,
to be able to sit back and prove the
sceptics wrong. How proud you made us
feel!"

MrD Ward: "We enjoyed the evening's
presentation and are proud of your
success, the School's success, both our
daughters' success and that we were
founder parents......... itwas anightnotto
be missed!"

Pictured above with Mr Satchwell is
Year 11 student Kebbie Brown. Kebbie
showed enormous determination to
achieve excellent results and was
awarded the Jean Hickman Chemistry
Prize.

Pictured right: Kelly Pryce receives
the YMOS UK Award for German
presented by Mrs Jennie Vaughan,
Human Resources Co-ordinator at
YMOS UK (now known as Valeo Lock
Systems Ltd).

A B
Pictured above at the Year 11 Achievement Evening - Linda Harper and her
parents celebrating Linda's achievements over the past five years.

What the Papers Said

Daily Telegraph, 20 November 1996:
".....the most striking achievement is that of the City Technology Colleges.
Of 13 that have been open long enough to offer GCSEs, four are in the top
table: Brooke Weston, Corby; Emmanuel, Gateshead; Thomas Telford,
Shropshire; and Dixons, Bradford.

Designed as "Beacons of Excellence" they are showing what well-run
schools can do in unpromising inner-city and urban areas with the aid of
a strongly vocational curriculum, supportive parents and business
sponsorship."

Times Educational Supplement, November 1996 (quoting CTC Trust
Chairman Sir Cyril Taylor):

"...the results show that the CTC policies, which include concentrating on
technology, science and maths and encouraging close links with industrial
sponsors are a proven winner in raising the standards."




Careers Resource Centre
- An Open Invitation

Students Meet Prime Minister at No 10

Come and visit our 'call-in' Careers
Resource Centre whichisnow open
to all students.

Let us help you to answer the
questions: “Whatis the job or career
for me?” or “Which University
would be best?”

You can seek advice on job
applications and on how to prepare
an effective CV.

You can learn how to make a really
good presentation or find a
worthwhile work placement.

Don’t delay! Ask Mr Birkett, our
Director of Careers, for a tour of the
facilities to see how they can meet
your needs!

Midland Bank Sponsors
Basketball Team

Mr Mike Arch from the Midland Bank presents
a cheque to team players Nick Chetwood and
Karl Watkins.

Thanks to the generosity of the Midland
Bank, the Under 19 Boys Basketball
Team have a smart new team strip.

The team reached the semi-finals of
the Shropshire County Cup.

.

Left to right (seated): Joe Shaffery, Emma Picken, Richard Conti, Katy Hughes and Hardeep Kainth.
Mrs Sandra Ray is pictured on the Prime Minister’s right and Mrs Jo Davis is on his left.

In September, a group of five students visited 10 Downing Street for the press launch

of the Charter Mark CD ROM. The School helped computer company ICL with the

development of the programme on behalf of the Citizen’s Charter Unit at the Cabinet

Office.

After the press launch, the students spent well over an hour with the Prime Minister
and even sat around the famous Cabinet Table with him. Mr Major entertained the
group with stories and anecdotes and arranged for them to be shown around the whole
building. “Absolutely brilliant” was the unanimous verdict and as the students
emerged through the famous black door their ‘VIP status for the day’ was confirmed
when the media waiting in Downing Street called them over to interview them live
for the lunchtime TV news!!

Manufacturing Link With PDSA

Three first year Sixth Form GNVQ Manufacturing students, Ian Crabtree, Shaun
Dale and Tim Male have just completed the final design for the new PDSA collection
box. The box is to be manufactured by a local company, Link Plastics who, together
with the British Polymer Training Association, have been assisting the students in
their work. It is expected that 100,000 boxes will be produced over the next five
years.

Left to right: Tim Male, Ian Crabtree and Shaun Dale.




Grand Visit

Yorkshire Bank

Year 10 Business Studies students visited
the Grand Theatre in Wolverhampton
recently as part of their studies for
coursework involving afictitious theatre
called The Broadway.

The students’ brief is to investigate ways
of reducing expenditure and increasing
income to make The Broadway more
profitable.

Oneof'the options availableis to refurbish
the theatre and because the Grand Theatre
is currently in the process of raising the
finance for refurbishment, the Managing

- : s i - : é Director, Mr Brian Goddard, kindly
Sixth Form Business students Hardeep Kainth (Assistant Managing Director) and Rachel Landman

(Assistant Marketing Director) welcome new savers to the bank: Jason Harvey and Chris Dixon. aHanged fora gUided tour both front and
back stage of the theatre for the students

and then spent some time talking them
through the various methods being used
at the theatre to raise finance and control
spending.

The Thomas Telford School branch of the Yorkshire Bank is now in its third year of
operation and is managed by students who are selected by interview for management
posts. They take full responsibility for their training needs, for marketing, opening
accounts, handling money and balancing the books.

Business teacher, Miss Roberts, and Senior Industrial Consultant, Mr Scotto, act as
advisers to the students. Miss Roberts commented: “Ihave been very impressed by
the manner in which students manage both their studies and bank duties and am
convinced that skills learned running the bank will stand them in good stead in their
chosen careers”.

Business Teacher, Mrs Julie Wilde,
commented: “We are very grateful to
Mr Goddard for finding the time to talk
to the students; the visit to the Grand
Theatre proved aninvaluable experience
and helped the students to focus their

New investors are always welcome. The Bank is open every Wednesday from 12.30 attention on methods of raising finance."

until 2.00pm in Study 8.

Science Students on the Crest of a Wave

Around 100 Year 8 students have
received Bronze Crest Awards in a
scheme which promotes science and
technology in schools aiming to
develop problem solving and
investigative skills.

Many varied projects were
undertaken by the students. For
example, Victoria Wylde and
Rebecca Caine designed a system
using renewable sources such as solar
and geothermal energy for purifying
sea water for use on a desert island.
The students’ involvement in the T |

Cresta Scheme was sponsored by '

Eastern enerati Pictured receiving a cheque for £350 from Mr David Rogers, Station Manager for Eastern Generation
: Generation (formerly at Ironbridge, are (left to right) Rebecca, Victoria, Mr Martin Kirk and Mr Rogers.

National POWCI‘). Photo courtesy of Shropshire Star
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On the Move

Richard's Romanian

Adventure

Left-Right: Mr Steve Turton, me Airec;Jr d Mr John Bullock, Governor receive the keys to
the new mini bus from Jubilee Motors

The School is taking delivery of its new minibus, a 17 seater LDV Convoy D this

Spring. Painted in a high-visibility colour (yellow) with the Thomas Telford School

logo in burgundy, it has many safety features.

The basic vehicle was stripped down and fitted with side impact bars, vertical pillar
supports, a rear impact protection bar, roof roll cage and emergency escape hatch.
Internal fixtures are of a high specification fire retardant material and include safety
seats with head and neck supports, lap and diagonal inertia restraints, reinforced seat
anchorage rails and illuminated exit and emergency escape signs. An automatic fire
extinguisher system is installed along with twin smoke alarms and an on-board
telephone.

Mr Stephen Turton, the School's Finance Director said: "The total cost of this new
mini bus is £32,000 and the £1,900 raised by parents' voluntary contributions during
1995/1996 has been used towards this total. So a very big "Thank You" to everyone
who donated. We will be asking for further contributions in the near future to help
with the running expenses of the new vehicle".

Mr Turton emphasised that in choosing this make and model of vehicle, top priority
had been given to the students' safety.

Information Technology Update

Thomas Telford School is investing in a major upgrade of its network and embarking
on staff and curriculum development in a variety of technologies including the use
of its video suite, CD ROM production unit and a ‘multimedia for all students’ policy
over the next few years.

To accommodate our growing Sixth Form, Learning Base 6 has been converted into
anew Independent Learning Centre. Over February half term, multimedia facilities
for 40 students were installed with the generous support of The Mercers' Company.

On the provision of Information Technology at Thomas Telford School, Mr Michael
Wakeford, Clerk to The Mercers’ Company and Governor at TTS commented: “It
is important that we maintain our position at the leading edge of development”.

Sixth Form student Richard Walmsley
spenttwo weeks last summer in Romania.
The Venture Scout group of which
Richard is a member, had volunteered to
help run a summer camp for Romanian
Orphans.

Richard commented: “T was very glad
that we were able to help, even in a small
way, but I must admit that the conditions
we found in Romania were very
distressing. The orphanage was like a
prison with cracked windows, cramped
sleeping arrangements and very poor
sanitation. Some of the children seemed
to be in poor health too. It made us all
realise just how fortunate we are - for
these children, an extra blanket or even
Jjustwarm water for washing would be the
ultimate luxury.”

Richard’s Venture Scouts continue to
supportthe orphanages by collecting funds
and food parcels which are delivered to
Romania on aregular basis by Lancashire
based charity, Romanian Challenge Camp.
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Kirk Morgan and Gemma Harrison, two
of the stars of the Sixth Form Performing
Arts production of Aladdin, are pictured
here ready for the 1996 touring season.
This year the students gave eighteen
performances at primary schools in
Telford and Wolverhampton as well as
at Wellington Senior Citizens Club and
Blists Hill Open Air Museum.




Year Il Post-Examination Opportunities

Lastsummer, Year 11 students who had just finished their GCSEs were able to choose from a number of options under the general
heading “Work Experience”. This proved so popular that it will be repeated this year.

On offer this summer are: five days in France (Paris and Disneyland); five days at the University of Central England in
Birmingham living in student accommodation, visiting various departments and self catering; five days under canvas at an
outdoor pursuit centre near Cleobury Mortimer canoeing on the River Severn, building rafts, abseiling, etc; five or ten days work

experience with a local company; or extended summer leave during which students can find part time employment.

July 1996 - University of Central
England, Birmingham

Students, Sunil Sharma, Anthony
O'Connor and Matthew Lasebikan,
discuss the results of an experiment
they had completed to establish the
various qualities of steel and other
metals.

Amongst the departments visited
by the students were: Metallurgy,
Electronics, Media and Jewellery.
They spent one day visiting Tarmac
construction sites in the
Birmingham area.

News in Brief

July 1996 - Old Vicarage Outdoor
Pursuits Centre, Stottesdon,
Cleobury Mortimer.

After a long day orienteering and
abseiling in the Shropshire hills,
Year Il students cool off in the pool.

Visitors

As Thomas Telford School’s reputation
for innovation spreads, we have
welcomed visitors from all over the
world, including in the last twelve
months, official delegations from
Thailand, Malaysia, Australia, New
Zealand and Denmark.

Congratulations............

to Mr Maurice Barton, who assists the
School with admissions and
examinations administration. He has
been awarded a BA Honours degree
(Humanities) by the Open University.

Sponsored Bike Ride in
Israel

As part of his Duke of Edinburgh Gold
Award, Sixth Form student, Richard
Walmsley, is undertaking a 225 mile
bike ride across Israel in October,
organised by the British Heart
Foundation. If you would like to sponsor
Richard, please contact him at School.




Fithess Bargain

Telford Racquet and Fitness Club is
offering staff, students and parents at
Thomas Telford School the opportunity
to become corporate members atreduced
rates.

The Club has some of the best sporting
facilities in the area including outdoor
floodlit tennis courts, badminton and
squash courts, fully air-conditioned
aerobics room and gym, together with
excellent social facilities.

For further details, please contact: Deputy
Head, Mr Bernard Dickenson.

Rotary Contest

Sparks Debate

A team of first year Sixth Form students
has reached the Regional Final of the
Rotary "Youth Speaks" competition.

Natalie Care-Talbot, Victoria Shelley and
Simone Boulton chose "Pop Stars or
Poppers" as their topic for debate which
was an attack on the way in which some
high profile pop stars glorify drug use.

TTS hosted last month's debate which
included teams from other local schools.
The Regional Final will be held in
Stafford. Mr John Birkett, Director of
Careers said: "I was very proud of the
students for the way they created a
challenging topic and then delivered it
with style and professionalism,
particularly as this was their first public
speaking competition".

Healthy Living

Year 7 students have been given advice
about healthy lifestyles.

As part of their Advanced GNVQ course
in Health and Social Care, a team of six
students prepared and delivered partof a
Year 7 Science Module. During the
course of the four week project, the Sixth
Formers taught the younger students
abouthealthy eating, the dangers of drugs
and solvent abuse and the problems
associated with smoking and alcohol.

The Choir Sing For Their Supper

Gm

The Choir sing to the guests at a Christmas lunch at Ironbridge Power Station.

The Choir have been invited to take part in a variety of festive occasions particularly
around Christmas time. They have sung Carols and Christmas songs in local town
centre stores, at Christmas Fayres and this year, at the Salvation Army Carol Concert.

For the past three years the girls, conducted by Mr Carroll, have entertained the
specially invited lunch and dinner guests at a series of Christmas parties organised
by Eastern Generation in Ironbridge. Mr Terry Hopkinson, Eastern Generation's
spokesman said "The Choir's contribution to our parties turn them into really festive
occasions. Our guests appreciated their lovely voices".

The professional presentation and enthusiasm of the Choir was also highlighted by
two invitations from The Mercers' Company to participate in services at The Mercers'
Hall in London.

Pictured at the town centre exhibition are (left-right): Nicole Roden, Joanne Harrison,
Matthew Lever and Manisha Purohit

The project culminated in the students'
participation in a Telford town centre
Health and Fitness exhibition organised
by Wrekin Council.

Mrs Jane Woolliscroft, course leader,
commented: “Both our GNVQ and Year
7 students benefit enormously from this
annual project”.




TTS Sports News

Football Girls' Football

U16 Girls were runners-up in their County Cup competition.
» In the final, they lost 4-1 to Bridgnorth Endowed, Sarah
Brookfield scored the TTS goal. The team wenton torepresent
Shropshire B in the Nationals, winning 9-0 in the first round
against the Staffordshire champions but losing 2-1 in the
second round to Cheshire champlons Tarporley ngh School

Ul9 Boys Team. Back row (l-r): Mr Lee Moreton, Simeon Pattinson,
Jonathan Dunnett, Darren Walters, Simon O’ Connor, Gregg Corbett, Andrew
Rutter, Mark Smith. Front row (I-r): Jamie McDowall, Daniel Nicholls,
Stephen West, Luke Pearce, Andrew Pryce, Richard Weaver and Ben Graham.

U19 Boys won the Shropshire Cup beating Bridgnorth
Endowed 5-0, with four goals from Jamie McDowell.
Jonathan Dunnett scored the fifth goal. The team went on to
represent Shropshire in the Nationals but lost 5-2 to
Wolverhampton Grammar School in the first round.

UI 6 Girls Team Back row (l-r) Sonia Nevin, Emily Crump, Rachel Barrow,
Anne-Marie Rollins, Jayne Barrow, Kelly Vaughan, Sarah Brookfield. Front
Row (I-r): Danielle Petrovic, Alexia Townsend, Cathryn Bowen, Joanna
Harvey, Gemma Eade and Rebecca Watkins

Under 16 Boys won the County Cup Plate Competition
beating Lacon Childe 7-0 in the final. An outstanding
performance from Jonathan Bowen Scrivens who scored five

U13 Boys have reached finals of the Shropshire County Cup
to be played at Shrewsbury Town Football Ground. In the
B &I Sports Cup, they lost to Barr Beacon School in Walsall.

goals!
Gymnastics | Ice Hockey
Stuart Brittle (9E) was chosen to captain the P

England Under 14 Ice Hockey Team at the
World Peewee Championships in Quebec in
February.

Daniel Mackriel was selected to play for the
U19 Great Britain Ice Hockey team and
recently returned from the European
Championships in Romania with a Gold
Medal.

Sixth Former Nicole Roden is the only female
playing for local team, Telford Rockets.
Nicole now plays regularly for the U16 team.

Stuart Brittl’eu- En gland éa ptain
Sports Round Up

back row (I-r) Danielle Poxon, Hannah Inwood,

Kelly Vaughan, Hannah Landman. Front Row

(I-r): Katie Vernon, Gemma Williams, Eleanor
McDonald, Vicky Kellett, Rebecca Howells.

STOP PRESS !!!

Congratulations to the Thomas Telford
School Gymnastics team who won the
Silver Medal in the Shropshire County
Gymnastics Cup. A fine achievement
as the winning team had several national
players on their side!

Hockey - Congratulations to the Under
14 Boys Team - County Champions,
beating Meole Brace 1-0 in the final.

Under 16 and Under 19 teams reached
the semi-finals of their competitions. An
excellent season all round!

Charity Football Match
Sunday 11 May 1997
Thomas Telford Teachers V Fundsters United
at Bucks Head Ground, Wellington. Tickets
£1.50 each available from School. In aid of
Marie Curie Cancer Care.




Destinations - Sixth Form School Leavers

1996

Students have achieved a 100% pass rate in GNVQ and A Levels with an improved
overall point score of 18.6 which is above the local and national averages.

Nicola Atkins
Richard Babel
Andrew Binks
Jason Broome
Paul Butters
Simon Carter
Mark Chadderton
Paul Crompton
Fay Crookshank
Rebecca Curry
Katharine Denton
Laura Dorricott
Kimberley Driver
Lorna Evans

Ben Fletcher
Katie Foster
Matthew Foyle
Amber Griffiths
Amanda Harborne
Katie Hollinshead
Adam Houlston
Kirsty Hughes
Mark Humphries
Scott Jackson
Avtar Jagdev
Deana Jeffrey
David Jefferis
Stuart Johnson
Andrew Lawson
Ian Lewis

David Martin
Imran Masood
Rachael McGreal
Keith McKie
Stefan McMullan
Beth McPhail
Nathan Monk
Paul Mooney
Roger Moorhouse
Robert Morris
Mundeep Nagra
Katy Onions
Sundev Pabla
Mark Parson
Matthew Pearce
Samantha Pitchford
Paul Pointon
Craig Powell
Caroline Powell
Steven Pryce
Carl Ratcliffe
Matthew Rock
Richard Sankey
Paul Shields
Joanna Simkin
Martyn Surgenor
Juliette Thomas
Kathleen Welch
Simon White

Katherine Wickstead

Christopher Wilkes
Paul Williams
William Williams
Claire Winnall

University of Wolverhampton BA Accounting and Finance

University of Wales Institute Cardiff BA Recreation and Leisure Management
Jobwise - Swan Hattersley Ltd

University of Wolverhampton Education Studies/Religious Studies
University of Wolverhampton BA Hospitality & Licensed Retail Management
Applications underway to British Airways & RAF. Currently employed by Staples
BSc Sports Science, Coventry University

The Liverpool Institute for Performing Arts, BA Performing Arts

Modern Apprenticeship Lunn Poly

University of Wolverhampton BA Business Studies

University of Wales Cardiff, BSc Geology

Employment, NEXT Plc

Employment, Morrisons

University of Sheffield, BSc Business Information Systems

Oxford Brookes University, BA Accounting and Finance

Waulfrun College (A Levels)

Year in Industry GKN Sankey

The University of Wales, Aberystwyth Mathematics

Telford College of Arts and Technology (Resits)

Academy Drama School London

Coventry University (Deferred Place) B Eng Aerospace Systems
University of Wolverhampton B.A Sociology and Women's Studies
Oxford Brookes University BA Business Administration and Management
Employment Jackson Forklift Ltd

Wulfrun College, Electronics Services

HND in Applied Biology, University of Wolverhampton

Qual Fab, Fabrication Engineer

The University of Sheffield, BDS Dentistry

North London University, BA (Hons) Performing Arts

Oxford Brookes University, BA Business Administration and Management
New College, Wellington

Dudley College of Technology

Employment Daisy Chain Nursery

Modern Apprenticeship, Halesfield Trucks

University of Wolverhampton, BA Interactive Multimedia Communication
Telford College of Arts & Technology

BSc Information Systems Management, Bournemouth University

BSc Software Engineering De Montfort University

B Eng, Engineering Systems Wolverhampton University

De Montfort University, BA Business Studies

University of Leicester, BSc Biological Sciences

Employment LABFAX

Loughborough University, B Eng Engineering Science and B Eng Technology
Rodbaston College, Farming

Telford College of Arts and Technology, National Diploma in Engineering
Bournemouth University, BSc Business Information Technology

Gap Year - Australia

Oxford University, Queen's College, Physics

University of Wales Institute, Cardiff, BA Recreation & Leisure Management
University of Central England, B Eng Software Engineering

Employment - Epson

University of Wolverhampton, HND Business Information Technology
Telford College of Arts and Technology

Pendeford High School, Business

Employment Ironbridge Gorge Museum

Trainee Clothes Technician, Rainbow International

University of Wolverhampton, LL B Law

University of Leeds, BSc Biology and Maths

Southampton Institute, BA (Hons) Accountancy & Law

Bournemouth University BSc Business Information Technology
University of Wolverhampton, BSc Computer Science

University of Wolverhampton, BA with Qualified Teacher Status
Employment SYSPAL

Radbrook College, Shrewsbury
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